
 

FHI Donation for Nepal Earthquake Relief 
 

 

Tokyo, May 19, Tokyo - Fuji Heavy Industries Ltd. (FHI), the manufacturer of Subaru automobiles, today 

announced a donation of 3 million yen to the Japanese Red Cross to support relief efforts in Nepal in the 

wake of the earthquake that struck the country in April. 

 

FHI extends its deepest condolences to those affected by the Nepal earthquake and sincerely wishes for 

the earliest possible recovery of the stricken areas. 
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